
2023 CONSTRUCTION PROJECT

Project Highlights

Looking for more information on Turnpike projects?
Visit our website at www.MaineTurnpike.com  or  contact:
Erin Courtney, MTA Public Outreach Manager     phone: 207.482.8119    email: ecourtney@maineturnpike.com

•  $385,000 emergency repair project

•  Awarded to St. Laurent & Son, Inc. of Lewiston, ME
 
•  Work includes replacing three six-foot diameter culverts 

•  Road will remain closed until project is completed

•  Detour route signed during road closure

•  Projected completion is late August 2023

This project includes emergency  
repairs to the Maxwell Brook culverts 
on Furbush Road 300 feet west of 
the Turnpike in the Town of Sabattus.

All three pipes, installed in 1955, 
have rusted through at the waterline 
and have begun to collapse on 
themselves and created a 12-foot 
diameter sinkhole on Furbush Road.

The work includes pavement 
removal, excavation and backfill, 
temporary cofferdams and 
dewatering, temporary culvert 
installation, culvert removal and 
replacement, guardrail removal and 
reset and paving.

The road will remain closed until the 
project is completed (tentatively late 
August). A detour route is signed 
and will remain in place until the 
work is finished. 

Maxwell Brook Culverts on Furbush Rd, Sabattus



Approximately 1,022 vehicles travel over the mainline of the Maine Turnpike on 
Furbush Road daily. Traffic is being routed around the construction site via a detour 
using Fisher Farm Road, Marsh Road, Route 126/9 and Pleasant Hill Road. The 
detour as signed is approximately 5.3 miles from one side of the bridge to the other.  

Furbush Road  
Detour Route


